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WFWP Italy co-sponsored a Family Festival in partnership with FFWPU Italy.  

 

It took place in the Peace Embassy in Rome on 17 June 2018: 

 

We talked about family values and how we all need to experience love in order to grow spiritually.  

 

Many friends and members decided to participate and reconfirm their fidelity to their spouses.  

 

At lunch time we could share many deep reflections about the topic of family as a cornerstone for a better 

society. 

 

Reported by Elisabetta Nistri 

 

WFWP Italy President 

 

 

 

 


